
   

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

MARINE PIPELINE ASSEMBLY 

Between April and July 2016, the McNally/JJM joint venture will be assembling a 54” diameter 

HDPE(high density polyethylene) pipe in Nanoose Bay with the cooperation of the Nanoose First 

Nations.  Two sections of pipe will be assembled from land at the Nanoose Reserve, eased into the bay, 

and floated on the water surface in a westerly direction from the assembly area. The pipe will be lined 

and lit-up with markers to make it easily visible to boaters both day and night.  There is one 1800 meter 

section and one 200 meter section to be assembled.  Once the pipes are assembled, the sections will be 

joined together and towed to Morningside Park in Nanaimo, BC for installation. 

During the assembly period the pipelines will be moored to a spread of anchors. The anchors will hold 

the pipeline in a straight line orientation. The moorings will be well marked with surface buoys and 

positioning of the floating sections of pipe will be staged to minimize the impacts to recreational 

boating. 

We understand this may be an inconvenience for a short period of time and as such have sequenced our 

work to minimize the impact. Our crews will be out on the water during the assembly process and are  

instructed to aid pleasure crafts in maneuvering around our temporary moorings if required. 

Diagram for work taking place in Nanoose Bay. 

 

Please see www.rdn.bc.ca for more information on the Marine Outfall Replacement Project. 

If you have any further questions or concerns please contact: 

Steve Deveau – Project Manager, McNally/JJM  

Cameron McIntosh – Assistant Project Manager, McNally/JJM 

Phone: (250)585-8577 

http://www.rdn.bc.ca/

